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April/May, 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
As America is slowly coming out of the Coronavirus lockdown, we are praying that we will be able to open camp this summer.  
As you can see from the backside of this newsletter, we have used this “stay-at-home” time to get the camp ready for summer.   
 
For our staff, it is the highlight of our year to see all the church vans and buses roll in for summer camp at Mt. Salem Revival 
Grounds.  One of the most exciting events each week are the decisions made by so many young people for Christ during the 
preaching services. 
 
Many churches and individuals have already pre-registered to attend this summer, and others who plan to register, are waiting to 
see when camp will open.  We hope soon to hear the outcome of the C.D.C. guidelines for campgrounds and to hear from Jim 
Justice, Governor of West Virginia.  Our staff is taking every precaution to ensure your safety during your stay here.  Recently, 
our local health department told me that opening up the first of June could be “iffy.”  If we are unable to conduct our June camp 
weeks, we have a Plan “B” Schedule for July.  Mt. Salem is issuing the Plan “B” Schedule in advance so that if you were coming 
to camp in June this new schedule would give your church time to consider rescheduling a camp week in July. 
 
 Plan “B” Camp Schedule for July: 
 
   JUNE 29 - JULY 3  - YOUTH CONFERENCE 
 
   JULY 13 - 17 - JUNIOR/YOUTH WEEK I    (normally Junior Week II) 
 
   JULY 20 - 24 - JUNIOR/YOUTH WEEK II 
 
Junior/Youth Weeks are designed for smaller churches to bring both juniors and teenagers.  Due to our possible change in 
schedule, we are allowing churches to bring either juniors only, teens only or both to these Junior/Youth Weeks.  Separate 
dorms, games, and services are conducted for each age group.  Please feel free to phone our camp office at 304-873-2315, if 
you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support. 
 
Because He lives, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Randy E. Taylor 
Evangelist/President 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

 

Putting Down New Flooring 

And Carpet In One Room 
Of The Swiss Village Family 

Quarters  

           Living Room                                 Kitchen                                Bathroom 

 
Secretary Apartment remodeled for Ranee Eudy 

Painted Bathrooms And  
Installed New Commodes At 

Dining Hall  

Remodeling Old Camp 

Office Across From The  
Joe Boyd Tabernacle 

Restored Horse Buggy New Drainage Ditch Behind 

RV Pads And Back Pool Wall 

Skidsteer Helping To Pull 

Fallen Trees 
These Cut Logs Will Be 

Used to Line Camp Roads 

Tree Clean-Up After A 

Storm 

Hauling Off Scrap Metal 


